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Join the PTO – Membership on website - oxfordpto.com/join 



*Membership helps PTO fund fun programs for our children

Halloween
Costume Drive  

Issue No. 2| November 2021

Clothing Drive – All year long, bin is located at the Gazebo at Central Offices (Old OCS) 462 Oxford Rd (Rt 67)

Oxford, CT Public Schools



Send in or bring all costumes

to Center School, Quaker
Farms School & OMS



Costumes Donations

Due by 11/24. 



Next year - before Halloween all
donated costumes will be on sale

for a very discounted price! 





Please join us for our next PTO
meeting on Thursday December
16th at the Oxford Middle School
library. Meeting starts at 6:30pm.     
Masks required. 
             *zoom available*

In Person Meetings
Are Back! 

Help by signing up. Choose “Oxford Parent Teacher Organization, Inc.” as your charity

Immediate help &
support needed 


